
To Whom It May Concern:

Good day.  I am writing on behalf of Malik Harris.  It has been a pleasure for me to be 
able to get to know Malik for the better part of the last two years, and once you get to 
know him, I am confident that you will likewise consider it a pleasure.

I met Malik at the beginning of his freshman year.  He was a student in my English class, 
and it was great having him in class.  He participated in class discussions, but did so 
without taking over the conversations.  What impressed me most about him academically 
was his ability to balance his school work with his sports involvement.  As a member of 
multiple teams on campus, Malik was regularly busy practicing and traveling for 
games.  In spite of that, he did well in staying caught up on his school work and keeping 
his grades in my class where it needed to be.

I have also gotten to know Malik as a baseball player.  I have observed Malik’s work 
ethic and his desire to continually improve.  He is coachable and is invested in helping 
the team in whatever role he is put into.  Also, he is extremely talented and is a true asset 
to have on the Juan Diego baseball team.

I would be happy to further discuss Malik and his abilities.  I may be reached by email at 
the address below.

Best regards,

Parker Lee
English teacher
Assistant baseball coach
Juan Diego Catholic High School
parkerlee@jdchs.org


